
 

 Holidays at the T.W. Patterson Building  

If you’ve entered the T.W. Patterson Building from Tulare 
Street this December, you’ve taken in the view of our beautifully 

decorated 14-foot-tall Christmas tree. Each year, our staff 
decorates a freshly cut Douglas Fir filling our building’s 

entryway with the familiar scents and lovely sights of 
Christmastime.  
 

And if you’ve entered our building through the Fulton Street 
entrance, you may have noticed something different about the 

mezzanine stairs. The flowing staircase which leads to the 
entryway of our mezzanine now has sophisticated black 
carpeting, and we are thrilled with the result.  

T H U R S D A Y ,  D E C E M B E R  2 2 ,  2 0 1 6  

Building Holiday Hours 
 

On the following dates, the  
T.W. Patterson Building will be 

 

CLOSED 
 

Monday, December 26th 

 

Monday, January 2nd  
 

Our Team has Holiday Spirit! 
This year, in place of our traditional Christmas card, Robert 

and his staff opted to celebrate in a much more festive way!  

 
Watch the TWP Team spread holiday cheer!  

New Video Released 

The Value of the  
T.W. Patterson Building 

 
Building owner Rick Roush and valued tenants 
talk about the benefits of being in downtown 

Fresno, the promise of Fulton Street, and the 
customizable rental space available in the T.W. 

Patterson Building.  

 
Watch the Video Here 

Join the T.W. Patterson Building Family 

Send Referrals, 
Be Rewarded 

 
If you have a friend or colleague looking 

for office rental space in downtown 
Fresno, don’t forget about our Tenant 

Referral Program. 

 
Our Tenant Referral Program 


